
Government reminder for departing
passengers through Shenzhen Bay
Control Point

     â€‹A spokesman for the Government of the Hong Kong Special
Administrative Region (HKSAR) announced today (February 10) that as there is
a significant number of passengers currently at the departure hall of
Shenzhen Bay Control Point, members of the public should consider adjusting
their travel plans so as to prevent crowd gathering.

     Meanwhile, all passengers who are entering Shenzhen would be required to
present a valid proof of a negative COVID-19 nucleic acid test result issued
within 24 hours by one of the testing institutions recognised by Governments
of Hong Kong and Guangdong; as well as a hotel reservation confirmation for
the 14-day period of centralised quarantine and medical surveillance after
their entry into Shenzhen through the Shenzhen Municipal Government
quarantine hotel online reservation system, otherwise they will not be
allowed to enter Shenzhen.

     The Government of HKSAR urged that the passengers not fulfilling the
above mentioned requirements should not go to Shenzhen Bay Control Point.
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